White, Daehne

From: Grosso, Rocco

Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 1:43 PM

To: White, Daphne; Wrinn, Michael

Subject: FW: i.Park Hotel - Special Permit / Site Plan Application

Please see below.

From: Grosso, Rocco

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 09:37

To: 'Lauren Calabria’ <lcalabria@nationalresources.com>

Cc: jim.blanchfield@wiltonct.org; Wrinn, Michael <Michael Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: RE: i.Park Hotel - Special Permit / Site Plan Application

Hi Lauren.
We've completed the site plan review are looking for several changes and additions.

Please provide aerial fire apparatus access in the front of the hotel in accordance with International Fire Code {2021)
Sec. D105. The Fire Department Connection for the sprinklers should located to the right of the main entrance with a fire
hydrant at the landscaped area to the right of the entrance and another in the landscaped area near the south exit
stairs. Please let me know if you'd like to discuss. Thanks.

Rocco Grosso

Fire Marshal

Wilton Fire Department | Office of the Fire Marshal
236 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

Phone (203) 834-6249

From: Grosso, Rocco

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 09:15

To: 'Lauren Calabria’ <|calabria@nationalresources.com>
Subject: RE: i.Park Hote! - Special Permit / Site Plan Application

Hi Lauren.
I’'m working on this with the fire chief. Can you tell us what the proposed construction type will be? Thanks.
-Rocco

Rocco Grosso

Fire Marshal

Wilton Fire Department | Office of the Fire Marshal
236 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

Phone {203} 834-6249




